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Satnam Loyal

From: Ramesh Parmar -District 105A Secretary 

<ramesh=eurobijoux.co.uk@mail24.sea31.mcsv.net> on behalf of Ramesh Parmar -

District 105A Secretary <ramesh@eurobijoux.co.uk>

Sent: 19 January 2018 11:19

To: Satnam Loyal

Subject: Marie Curie Great Daffodil Appeal in Paternoster Square

 

 View this email in your browser  

   

 

 

   

Pride of our Community 

dear Fellow Lions 

 

We have received the following enquiry from MD as below  re  Marie Curie 

Great Daffodil Appeal. Anyone interested to help please contact DG Lion 

Abhnash Bains   email: abhnash@ishkama.co.uk 

and please cc to me at ramesh@eurobijoux.co.uk 

we will pass the information over to the MD 

 

best rgds 

Ramesh 

District  105A Secretary 

  

Good afternoon Abhnash 

  

Happy New Year to you 
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We have been approached by Marie Curie to enquire if any of our Lions 

Clubs would be able to support Marie Curie by collecting in the area of 

Paternoster Square (near St Paul’s Cathedral in London) between the 2nd – 

10th March this year. 

  

Last year to mark the launch of Marie Curie's Great Daffodil Appeal, 

thousands of handmade daffodils appeared in London's 's Paternoster 

Square in a new art installation, named ‘The Garden of Light’ which 

had 2,100 illuminated handcrafted daffodils, each representing Marie Curie 

nurses across the UK who provide care and support to people living with a 

terminal illness.   Further information about the display is shown through the 

link https://www.campaignlive.co.uk/pictures-marie-curies-garden-

light/%7Bsubjects%7D/article/1425818#LbsXfVAR0OoLf7PM.99   Four 

collectors would be required at any one period throughout the day. 

  

Would you be able to put a request out to your clubs Ashnash and ask them 

to get in touch with me by the end of January, if at all possible? 

  

Many thanks 

  

Mandy 

  

Mandy Broadbent 

Member of the Lions PR/Marketing Team 

Lions Clubs of the British Isles 

Tel: 01204 435340 
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Fellow members of the Lions family, could you all please LIKE and FOLLOW 

the district Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/LionsClubsDistrict105A 

and also ask your friends and family to LIKE and FOLLOW us. This will help us 

reach a much wider audience and help promote all out activities. Many thanks. 

 

 

 

Copyright © 2018 Lions Club International - District 105 A, All rights reserved. 

president, secretary, cabinet member or PDG 

 

Our mailing address is: 

ramesh@eurobijoux.co.uk 

Ramesh Parmar 

District Secretary 105A 

2016-2017 

27/29 Park Royal Road 

London NW10 7LQ 

 

unsubscribe from this list    update subscription preferences  

 

   

  

  

  

 

 

 

   

  

  

 


